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In 2022, the Fire Department (LAFD) released a report related to its youth programming,
in response to a Motion (Rodriguez - Busacino, C.F. No. 19-0183) and a Budget instruction from
the 2021-22 Adopted Budget (C.F. No. 21-0600-S12). These reports included valuable metrics
and data on LAFD youth programming, and the Council would benefit from an update to the report
to reflect more up-to-date information.

I THEREFORE MOVE the Fire Department (LAFD) be directed to report with an update
to its comprehensive review of the Department’s youth programs, as reflected in the report on file
in C.F. Nos. 21-0600-S12 & 19-0183, including but not limited to the following: an overview and
history of LAFD youth programs; participant recruitment and marketing; program locations and
availability; requirement for selection of participants and staff; the number of participants and
participant demographics; training and education for personnel assigned to youth programs;
program standards and policies; goals; and budget and any other operation resources provided for
youth programs.

MONICA RODRIGUEZ
Councilmember, 7" District
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